
Wang Kai  

Dear colleagues,  

In the moment while I have to leave, I want to say I have spent an amazing one year in your 

department and Japan. I think I have met a group of excellent surgeons. You give me a lot of 

memorable moments which have become a cherish gift for me already.  

You guys' performance was a wonderful interpretation of what is the "work hard, enjoy hard". 

I am proud of successfully invited Prof. Eguchi go to my hospital for give my colleagues. and 

medical students an excellent lecture, it's a great beginning of our cooperation. At the end, I 

very much appreciate that you guys give me the kindness help and take care of me in past one 

year. I will miss Nagasaki, and I have already miss you guys now. 


